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The Ohio Healthier Buckeye Advisory Council was formed by the 130th General Assembly. The Ohio
Healthier Buckeye Advisory Council was created to serve as a resource to local healthier buckeye
councils.

H.B. 49 of the 132nd General Assembly, the biennial budget, extended the Healthier Buckeye Grant Pilot
Program to allow those who were awarded grants more time to complete their work. Grants were
extended until December 31, 2017. After grant close-out activities, this report will be amended.

Below is a list of the local councils who received a grant award through H.B. 64 of the 131st General
Assembly:

Allen County Healthier Buckeye Council: $740,465.00
Athens County Healthier Buckeye Council: $485,000.00
Belmont County Healthier Buckeye Council: $334,000.00
Butler County Healthier Buckeye Council: $667,994.00
Columbiana County Healthier Buckeye Council: $523,816.00
Cuyahoga County Healthier Buckeye Council: $748,520.00
Fairfield County Healthier Buckeye Council: $402,684.69
Fayette County Healthier Buckeye Council: $324,837.00
Franklin County Healthier Buckeye Council: $666,029.85
Hardin County, Auglaize County, and Van Wert County Healthier Buckeye Councils:
$945,157.00
Highland County Healthier Buckeye Council: $723,242.00
Huron County Healthier Buckeye Council: $204,961.60
Lorain County Healthier Buckeye Council: $187,225.00
Lucas County Healthier Buckeye Council: $749,580.00
Marion County Healthier Buckeye Council: $170,882.00
Montgomery County Healthier Buckeye Council: of $748,967.00
Ottawa County Healthier Buckeye Council: $85,872.00
Preble County Healthier Buckeye Council: $411,835.00
Richland County Healthier Buckeye Council: $749,163.00
Sandusky County Healthier Buckeye Council: $561,734.00
Summit County Healthier Buckeye Council: $437,761.00
Washington County Healthier Buckeye Council: $513,000.00

Additionally, as a result of language in H.B. 49 the Ohio Healthier Buckeye Advisory Council is now set
to expire on December 31, 2020.


